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Olivia: Good evening Board and Community members! Sarah and I are back from spring break ready
to report on the events happening in the district. This report will be a little shorter because of
spring break happening in the middle of the month, but we will cover all the important information.

Sarah: Absolutely, to start off this report I’ll talk about the successful musical Oklahoma that was
held at BASH. The audiences were very pleased by BASH s' performance. People really enjoyed
seeing the students performing after 2 crazy years. On behalf of the student population, we want to
congratulate the cast and crew on a successful and wonderful performance.

Olivia: Perfect, prom is right around the corner for Boyertown’s seniors! Prom registration wrapped
up right before Spring Break, and there will be over 500 students in attendance.  In addition,
Juniors are preparing for their senior class trip and their first payment was due last week. Very
exciting things are happening at the High School!

Sarah: In addition, the middle schools and elementary schools students are preparing for PSSA
Testing, we wish them much luck on their testing. Middle School East is holding rehearsals for
students selected by the Berks Jr. County Orchestra, we wish luck to students auditioning for the
Orchestra.

Olivia: Next, the Boyertown community held a “Coming out of Hibernation” event. It was a great
community event for people in Boyertown with businesses or other programs to come out and tell
the community about what they do. It had a great turn out and some of Boyertown Schools teams



and programs had tables there. Everyone seemed to have a really good time and enjoyed being out
in the community again.

Sarah: Thank you all for your time. I hope you have a great night.


